APPROVED ON 4/12/22

Minutes
Board of Assessors

Zoom Meeting Tuesday, April 5, 2022 7:00 PM

The meeting convened at 7:00 PM via Zoom. Present were: Board members: Mary
Greendale, vice chair, and Jeffrey Marshall. Staff: Kevin Rudden.

1. Board members attended the Holliston Finance Committee’s meeting at which the
Board of Assessors was scheduled to provide an update on its proposed articles for the
Annual Town Meeting warrant.

2. The discussion on the proposed warrant articles began at approximately 7:10 PM. Mary
Greendale presented and discussed the board’s six warrant articles to the committee.
Mary Greendale and Jeffrey Marshall provided answers to board members’ questions,
with assistance from Kevin Rudden if requested. The overall discussion ended at
approximately 8:05 PM.

3. The Board of Assessors’ meeting adjourned at 8:05 PM with members and staff exiting
the Zoom meeting.



